
 

 

ATTENTION: House Rules Chair & Committee Legislators 

RE: HB 3077 

FROM: Ruth Bendl 

 

3.20.13 

 

Please do NOT proceed with the above referred bill. A national  

vote for President renders the votes from small states like Oregon,  

as insignificant. 

  

It’s the reason the Electoral College was enacted, and needs to be  

retained. 

 

Ruth Bendl Ph. 503-644-0596 

10980 SW Muirwood Drive Portland OR 97225 


